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KLVH Report to KLPC

        May 2020 

Due to the current Covid-19 situation both the Hall and the Children’s Play Area are 
currently closed to all users.   

The replacement of play equipment was programmed to take place the week that the 
lockdown commenced.   This has therefore been postponed.    
Hopefully we will be first on their list once the situation allows.   

The Facilities Manager has been carrying out deep cleaning and decorating tasks 
during this period.    

Enquiries still come in regarding future bookings.  

Our AGM which was due to take place in July is likely to be postponed until October; 
we hope that by then we will be able to meet in reality, rather than virtually.   

Julia Cook 

Julia Cook
Booking Clerk, KLVH
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